
4th Grade Yearbook Section! 
 
 

         March	2,	2020	
	
	
Dear	4th	Grader:	
	
The	Yearbook	Committee	is	working	on	the	special	section	of	the	yearbook	
that	Conant	sets	aside	every	year	for	our	4th	graders.	In	order	to	be	included,	
please	submit	the	following:	
	
1. A	favorite	baby/childhood	picture	of	you	

	
2. A	current	picture	of	you	(maybe	in	a	favorite	place,	participating	in	a	
favorite	activity,	etc.)	

	
3. Your	answer	to	the	question:	What	is	your	favorite	Conant	memory?	

	
All	pictures	and	quotes	must	be	emailed	to	the	yearbook	committee	at	
bridgetnd@comcast.net	NO	LATER	THAN	Monday,	March	23rd!	
	
Please	note	that	we	cannot	accept	hard	copies	of	photos.	Photos	must	be	
emailed	to	the	yearbook	committee	in	jpeg	format.	You	can	also	take	cell	phone	
pictures	of	hard	copy	photos	and	email	them	to	us.	If	you	have	any	questions,	
please	contact	Bridget	Collins	before	March	23rd.	
	
We	are	very	excited	about	your	special	section	of	the	yearbook!	Please	be	sure	
to	get	your	pictures	and	quotes	emailed	on	time	so	that	we	can	include	
everyone.	J		
	
Thank	you	so	much!	
Bridget	Collins,	Karen	McEwen,	Gina	Morgan	and	Francesca	Bannister	
bridgetnd@comcast.net	
karenleamcewen@yahoo.com		
ggtmorgan@yahoo.com	
francesca_1127@yahoo.com	
 


